Alyssa Poblador

From: Alyssa Poblador

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 5:25 PM

To: Lauren Meister; Sepi Shyne

Cc: Christof Schroeder; Corri Planck; Elizabeth Anderson; David Giugni; Leslie Isenberg;

Melissa Crowder

Subject: General Public Correspondence - 4/28/22 City Council Subcommittee on Homelessness

Attachments: Where's the Homeless Funding going.pdf

Good afternoon Mayor Meister and Mayor Pro Tempore Shyne,

Attached please find general public correspondence received for the April 28, 2022 City Council Subcommittee on Homelessness meeting.

Thank you.

Alyssa T. Poblador (she/her)
Assistant City Clerk | City Clerk's Office
City of West Hollywood
8300 Santa Monica Blvd.
West Hollywood, CA 90069

Alyssa Poblador

From: DearRoxanne <dearroxanne@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 10:53 AM

To: Alyssa Poblador

Cc: Lauren Meister; Sepi Shyne

Subject: Where's the Homeless Funding going?

You don't often get email from dearroxanne@icloud.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Meister & Ms. Shyne,

As a over 31 years resident of the City of West Hollywood as well as a homeowner that pays all taxes, it is very disturbing to me that the funds that I have had to pay for years to the Homeless population, is being squandered into a bureaucratic abyss with no results! If anything, the problem has gotten worse as the money keeps lining the pockets of LA's government employees and politicians. Where is the millions going, don't we have the right to know? I would much rather pay for more Sheriffs and let the social workers handle the homelessness since many are drug attics and have mental disorders.

We in this city of West Hollywood have always been proud of our "transparency" to the public so I really hope that with this meeting, you take into consideration that the public becomes aware of where the funds are going and all reports of the results of the money that I keep having to pay.

Also, as far as transparency, I think that the city staff needs to have a refresher's course on exactly what the words: "transparent to the public" and **WHAT** those words really mean! Maybe WeHo can hire some experts on "transparency to the public" and have a seminar to remind and refresh the lazy city staff that seems to not want to work anymore and spoon feed people information that **THEY** choose to give out. I remember the days here in WeHo when the public was given the opportunity to know everything going on in the city and that was a wonderful difference between WeHo and all other cities surrounding LA. However, now it's quite decayed and something needs to be done about it otherwise it will manifest into another crappy city with crooked politicians and crookedly run by city staff with feeding like-minded cronyism as the main goal.

Thank you,

Roxanne McBryde

^{**}Please post my comment on record.